
The Flexible Studies Program 
Reynolds Secondary School

The Flexible Studies Program is designed for 
students interested in a structured inquiry-

based approach to education, where students 
engage with their peers, teachers, community 

and environment as they pursue their 
academic potential.

Informational Tour for Prospective Families 

Thank you for your interest in learning more about The Flexible Studies 
Program at Reynolds Secondary School. To help provide prospective 
families an idea of what The Flexible Studies Program is like, we have 
arranged a day in January where we would be happy to provide an 
opportunity to tour Reynolds Secondary, and experience the Flexible 
Studies environment, while meeting some current Flexible Studies 
students and answering any questions you might have. Both prospective 
students and parents/ guardians are invited to join us for the afternoon. 
Spaces are limited.  

Monday January 23rd, 2017; 1:00pm - 2:30pm 
Please email Brad Cunningham, Department Head for the Flexible Studies 
program at bcunningham@sd61.bc.ca to reserve a spot for the afternoon 
and/or for more information about the program.  

We look forward to meeting you. 
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